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6th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re:  Variation of PAN at The Arnewood School for 2024/25 and 2025/26 
 
I am writing to inform you of our intention to vary the Published Admission Number (PAN) at The Arnewood School 
for intake years 2024/25 and 2025/26. The variation will involve a reduction in our PAN from 180 to 155.  This 
change will not affect any student offered a place to join Arnewood in September 2024. 
 
The reason for this change is related to the resources available to the school.  In order to balance our budget for 
the academic year 2024/25 we have had to organise our timetable based on 5 tutor groups (5 x 31 pupils).  Pupil 
data from our feeder schools suggests that the same will be the case for 2025/26. 
 
If you would like to offer a response to this notification please do so in writing to enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk 
by September 30th 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully,      

      
Jamie Anderson     Roy Wilkins 
CEO Gryphon Trust / Headteacher  Chairman of Directors – The Gryphon Trust 
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